
Marcia Lawhead 

From: Tim Bassett L 
Sent: Friday, September 10, 20104:23 PM 
To: rlmiller@eiu.edu 
Cc: mklawhead@eiu.edu 
Subject: Freedom of Information Request 

Mr. Miller, 

As allowed by Illinois freedom of information laws, I would like to request copies of all e-mails sent and 
received by the following Eastern Illinois University employees during October of 2001: 

Carol Helwig, former department chair, Early Childhood, Elementary, and Middle Level Education 
Janet Carpenter, Unit B faculty, Early Childhood, Elementary, and Middle Level Education 
Cynthia Rich, Unit B faculty, Early Childhood, Elementary, and Middle Level Education 

I would like to request that they be sent in electronic format to , . 

Thank you. 
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